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Building Work

The final stage of the building work continues apace with the exterior now complete and internal works ready for final installation of electrics and then decoration and flooring.  It is planned that all internal works will be complete by 31st May.  Ground works and car parking will then be completed by the middle of June, with some of this work happening at weekends.

We appreciate that the disruption has caused parking problems and we would reiterate our request that everyone visiting the surgery parks considerately and does not block paths or driveways. When any parking problems have arisen as a result of contractor vehicles then we have taken action immediately to rectify this.

There are often free spaces in the carpark so please check before opting to park on the road.
Care Quality Commission (CQC)

We have received our Annual Regulatory Review, this looks at any changes within the practice since our last inspection in 2016 when we were rated as Good in all areas. This review, while not as onerous as a full inspection, does require a significant amount of preparation. On this occasion it was assessed that there was no reason to change our rating from Good. 

Photo competition

We would like to thank everyone who has taken the time to submit photos for consideration for display in the new areas of the surgery.  It has been a very difficult choice and we will be contacting those chosen.  We look forward to seeing them on display in June.

Text messaging for results

We are currently trialling a system to send text messages to patients to inform them of test results.  These messages are individual to each patient and at present are only being given to patients who have previously been told that they will receive the results by text message. It is hoped to extend this and would ask patients to ensure we always have your up to date contact details.  If you do not wish to receive any text messages from the surgery then please inform reception staff. 

Reason for Appointment 

Our reception staff have received training on how best to help patients get the most appropriate care when contacting us.  In order to do this they will ask for some details about why you are calling. We would like to assure patients that all this information remains confidential and is used only to offer the most appropriate care.  We assure you that no identifying information is used in any conversation that can be overheard and we are aware that our current arrangements require us to be especially vigilant about this at all times.

The GPs support the staff in this and ask that where you are comfortable to do so you provide this very helpful information.
British Heart week 7-15th June

Did you know high blood pressure increases your risk of having a heart attack or stroke? Nearly 5 million people in the UK don’t know they have it.  If you haven’t had your blood pressure checked in the last five years then book in with our Healthcare Assistant or Nurse – its quick and easy and could save your life.

